From: Michael.Taylor@gov.scot [mailto:Michael.Taylor@gov.scot] On Behalf Of PrimaryCareLeads@gov.scot
Sent: 06 November 2020 16:46
Subject: [ExternaltoGGC]Vitamin D
 

Dear all
 This is to let you know that the Scottish Government’s Shielding Division is following up the offer of Vitamin D to everyone on the shielding list which was made through the letter from CMO on 23 October.  The process of opting in to this offer is via the SG Shielding Text messaging service or the national helpline by Wednesday 11 November.  The SG Shielding Text Messaging Service will be sending a reminder text to everyone on the shielding list who is registered for this service on Monday 9 November mid-afternoon. The text will say:
GOV.SCOT Everyone on the shielding list is being offered a free supply of vitamin D for four months over winter. Taking a daily vitamin D supplement helps with bone and muscle health. If you would like to receive vitamin D supplements, please reply VITD to this message and we’ll post your supply to your home address. Find out more about vitamin D at www.mygov.scot/shielding  
The website link references the advisory information on contraindications and toxicity and contacts for further information.
 Kind regards
 
 Michael Taylor
 General Practice Division, Directorate for Primary Care
Area 1ER, St Andrew’s House, 1 Regent Road, Edinburgh, EH1 3DG 
0131 244 5483
michael.taylor@gov.scot
 
 
